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Presidents Message 
 

 
I would like to thank everyone who made it to the installation of Officers and especially P.J Quinn 
and Billy Hart for all they did to prepare for the night. Congratulations to Tom O'Brien for being 
named the 2011 Man Of The Year. This is the beginning of a very busy time of the year around 
the club. St. Patrick's Day is just around the corner and there will be a lot of activities going on 
around here. I am sure you will see by the events in the bulletin. I am hoping you will be seeing 
the website up and running by the time you get this bulletin but if not it will be up very shortly. 
 
I am looking to see if anyone would like to be Chairman of the Sports Night Committee to see if 
we can get that event back in the works. Anyone interested in it please let me know. You can 
email me for any reason at rickosullivan@verizon.net.   
 
 I hope that everyone has been having a good winter and not to worry, spring is right around the 
corner. Wishing all a healthy year. 
 
Rick O'Sullivan, President 
 
 

The Next Business Meeting will be February 16th, 2012 at 7:00 pm Sharp! 

 



 
 
 
 

Chairman’s Message 
 

 
I want to thank Mayor Christenson for installing the Officers for 2012.  The Board of Directors and 
Officers are looking forward to 2012 and continuing to promote the Malden Irish American Club 
as one of the best Irish American club’s around! 
 
Enclosed in the bulletin you will find the tickets for our annual St. Patrick’s Day drawing.  I 
respectfully ask that you return them as soon as you can and if you need more tickets you can 
call me, Bill Hart or see any of the bartenders. 
 
PJ Quinn 
Chairman of the Board 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chaplain O’Donnell’s Message 
 
Dear Members, 
 
Most likely the Saint that sticks out in February is St. Valentine, with all the stores loaded with 
gifts and presents, it is hard to miss this day! But the month starts out with a great Irish Saint, 
Brigid of Ireland. She was a great help to the poor and showed a great deal of compassion to 
those in need. As we all know the I.A. strives to help those in need and shows compassion to so 
many through various charities we host. Let us follow the example of St. Brigid and be aware of 
those who need us the most and be willing to help those entrusted to our care. This is a quote 
from St. Brigid that gives us hope: 
 
"I would like a great lake of beer for the King of kings; I would like the people of heaven to be 
drinking it through time eternal."  
 
Happy St. Brigid Day! 
 
Very. Rev. Richard O'Donnell V.F. 
 
 

 



 
 
 

Ways and Means Committee 
 
 

The Ways and Means have a busy schedule coming up starting with February 11
th
, Valentine’s 

Night in the members bar with Mossie Coughlan and the Boston Irish.  On Friday, March 2
nd

 
Derek Warfield and the Young Wolftones  will be in the main hall – doors open at 7PM – show at 
8PM.  Tickets are $25.00 each. 
 
On Saturday, March 10

th
 we will hold our annual corned beef and cabbage dinner with all the 

trimmings.  Music will be by Tradition and performance by the Heavey Quinn Academy of Irish 
Dance and the Kevin Barry Pipes & Drums.  Tickets are $40 per person.  Doors open at 7PM with 
dinner at 7:30. 
 
On March 17

th
, we will have Wayne Fleury in the Member’s Bar starting at 3:00.  In the main hall, 

from 3-7 we will have the Andy Healy Band and 8-12 will be Margaret Dalton and Erin’s Melody 
along with the Heavey Quinn Academy of Irish Dance and the Kevin Barry Pipes & Drums.  There 
will be a $10 charge into the main hall.  We know this is a family day, however, I respectfully ask 
parents to make sure kids are not running around or on the dance floor as people will be coming 
to enjoy the music and dance. 
 
For information on tickets for these events, call PJ Quinn at 781-322-8624 or Bill Hart at 781-321-
7720. 
 
PJ Quinn and Keith Lordan 
 
 
 
 

Irish American Scholarship Fund 
 
 
Once again the Malden Irish American club will be offering scholarships to High School Students 
entering their first year of college. Remember applications to apply for scholarships are for 
sons/daughter, grandsons/granddaughters of our members. 
 
Applications forms for these scholarships will be available at the club on March 1

st
, 2012. 

Completed forms need to be returned to the Scholarship Committee, attention: Bill Smith, 
postmarked no later than April 30th, 2012. 
 
Scholarships will be awarded Father’s Day, at the Communion Breakfast on June 17th, 2012. 
 
 
 
Regards 
 
Bill Smith 
Scholarship Committee 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

St. Patrick’s Day T-Shirts 
 
 

This year’s St. Patrick's Day T-shirts will be here soon. The price of them went up this year (as 
with everything else) but we will be keeping the price the same ($10.00) for members that buy 
them prior to March 1st. After that day the costs will be $15 each or two for $25. I can mail out the 
T-Shirt if you send me the sizes you need along with an added $6.00 per shirt or $11.00 for more 
than one shirt for postage. All profits made from the shirts help pay for pub nights as well as other 
activities around the club for you the members. 
 
Rick O'Sullivan 
 
 

Irish American Club Golf League 
 
The start of the 2012 golfing season is just around the corner and the IA Golf League committee 
has already begun making preparations for another terrific season. The cost to play in the golf 
league this year will remain at $450, - this is for IA club members only - and will be payable in 
three equal installments of $150 each. We ask you that have your first payment in to the golf 
committee no later than February 15

th 
; please make all checks payable to Jack Marshall and 

indicate your preference for playing in the afternoon or evening divisions on your check. For your 
convenience, one or more committee members will be at the club each Sunday afternoon during 
the month of February from 1:00 to 3:00 pm to accept your payment. 
 
Early in April – check the March 2012 bulletin for the actual date - a league meeting will take 
place where the league rules and regulations will be discussed. All interested golfers are 
encouraged to attend this meeting and voice their ideas as to how we can best improve our 
league. This is the time and place to discuss league policy and procedures, not on the golf 
course. At the close of this meeting our 2012 golf teams will be drawn. Actual play will begin in 
late April. 
 
Any IA member interested in playing in the league during the 2012 season should contact one of 
our committee members: George Nuttall, Bill Lordan, Ken Johnson or Jack Marshall. 
 
The IA Golf Committee 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 

Irish Humor 
 
 
 
Well, Murphy was staggering home trying to plan his entry, his excuse and his drunken condition. 
Quietly, ever so gently, he eased open the front door and tiptoed into the hall. He was just in the 
process of removing his shoes when it happened. The cuckoo clock came to life and out popped 
the pesky creature cuckooing three times for three o'clock. 
 
'What to do?' thought Murphy. Then all of a sudden - inspiration. 'I'll cuckoo another nine times 
and if she's awake she'll think it's only midnight!' 
 
So that's what our hero did. It worked. No reaction from the missus. All was calm as he slipped 
quietly into bed. 
 
But next morning brought a different picture. As Murphy's head thumped its way back into the 
world from the oblivion of the night, the bedroom door swung ominously open. There stood the 
good lady hands on hips - steely-eyed. 
 
'And what time did you get in last night, dear?' she asked. 
 
'Quite late, about midnight I think, love,' said Murphy. 
 
'Well, when you get up I want you to have a look at that clock in the hall. Only last night, at 
midnight, the strangest thing happened. The clock cuckooed three times, then it coughed, 
belched, kicked the cat up the backside, and then cuckooed nine more times!' 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



DUES ARE DUE FOR 2012 
 
 

$40.00 FOR ALL MEMBERS EXCEPT LIFE MEMBERS. 
$10.00 FOR LIFE MEMBERS. 

 

IMPORTANT 
 

YOUR MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL FORM IS PRINTED BELOW.  WHEN WE RECEIVE YOUR 
DUES RENEWAL FORM ALONG WITH YOUR CHECK WE WILL MAIL YOUR PERMANENT 
MEBERSHIP CARD TO YOU PLEASE FILL OUT THE FORM BELOW AND REMEMBER DO 

NOT MAIL CASH. MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: IRISH AMERICAN CLUB AND MAIL TO 177 
WEST ST. MALDEN MASS. 02148 IN CARE OF THE MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE. 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------cut and mail this 

form along with your check  
 

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL FORM 2012 
PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY 

 
PRINT YOUR CURRENT 2011 CARD NUMBER HERE #_____________ 
 
CHECK HERE IF A NEW ADDRESS_______________ 
 
LAST NAME___________________________________________________________ 
FIRST NAME________________________________________ MI________________ 
STREET________________________________________________________________ 
CITY__________________________________STATE_________ZIP_______________ 
EMAIL ADDRESS________________________________________________________ 
 
ARE YOU A LIFE MEMBER? CIRCLE ONE   YES     NO 
(65 YEARS OF AGE OR OLDER AND 30 YEARS OF CONTINUOUS MEMBERSHIP) 
 
HAVE YOU BEEN RECEIVINGYOUR BULLETIN EACH MONTH?     YES    NO 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The following businesses and individuals support our club with their advertising dollars. 
Please support them in return:



Compliments of 

Gary Christenson  

Mayor of Malden 

ChristensonforMayor.com 

 

Henry’s Catering Service 

Weddings • Banquets • Socials 

  

Brother Members,  

Henry, Jim and Henry Jr. Dorazio  
Tel. (781) 322-5395  

562 Broadway 1-800-843-3830  

Malden, MA 02148 Fax (781) 322-5395 

 

 

STRONG STEADY 

SECURE  
CREDIT UNION 

Founded by members of the Gas and Electric Employees Credit Union 

 

Irish American Club Members 

 Eligible for Membership 

 

138 Main Street• Melrose, MA 02176  

Phone 781.979.0771 •Fax 781.662.6229  
www.securecu.org 

 
 

WELTE ROOFING CO.  
535 McNeilly Rd., Pittsburgh, PA 15226  

Patrick J. McGonigle, Jr. 412-341-9400  
Brother Member Fax: 412-341-6164 

 

O’Donovan, Dwyer & O’Flaherty 

  
Attorneys at Law 

Eugene L. O’Flaherty  

Sean T. O’Donovan  

Michael T. Dwyer 

Tel: 629-8888 

741 Broadway                                          Fax: (617) 623-7990 

Somerville, MA. 02144                              www.odolaw.com 
 

 

BRADY REALTY GROUP  
Residential/Commercial  
Family owned and operated  

 

 

 

William Brady     Licensed Broker/Attorney-Lifetime Member 
     617 438 2244                 billbrady@bradyrealtygroup.com 

  

    John Brady                     Licensed Sales Agent - Lifetime Member  
    781 854 6540          johobrady@bradyrealtygroop.com                                                

    Julie Brady            Licensed Sales Agent  
    617 212 7678          juliebrady@bradyrealtygroup.com 

 

PC REPAIR SERVICE  
Home or Business on/off site  
Spyware and Virus/Reloads  

Upgrades/Repairs  
- —FREE ADVICE  

Call Dan @ 781-953-0464  
Member Since 1995 

DOCKSIDE 
Restaurant and Sports Bar  
229 Centre Street, Malden, MA  

781-321-3000 
www.docksiderestaurants.com  

Good food and good service at an affordable price!  
Host your fundraiser here & get 25% of your sales. 

Free Delivery to Malden, Everett & Melrose 

 

KF 
Kernwood/Forbes Press 

A Full Service Union Printer 

 

 

104 Main Street                     781-321-4800 
Malden, MA 02148               KernFor@aol.com 

Moro  
OIL BURNER SERVICE  

Chris Moro               Lic: #023993  

      (781) 475-0292        cmoroil@aol.com 

 LONERGAN AGENCY  
Full Service Insurance and Real Estate Company  

INSURANCE: Home - Auto - Business - Contractors - Liability  

REAL ESTATE: Residential - Commercial - Apt. Rentals - Property Management  

Customer Service is our #1 Priority  
Brother Members  

Call John Sr., John Jr. or Jay Today! Office: 781-395-7158 74 High Street  

Fax: 781-395-7159 Medford, MA 02155 

Exchange Brake & Alignment 

 

Wheels Aligned • Wheel Balancing 

Brakes Relined • Drums Refaced 

Shocks Installed • General Repairs 

 

 

37 Thacher Street 

MaIden, MA 02148        781-322-2900 

ALL SEASONS TABLE 
MODERN ASIAN CUISINE 

Restaurant • Lounge • Sushi • Live Jazz 

 

Monday - Saturday: 11:30 a.m. - Midnight • Sunday: Noon - Midnight 
64 Pleasant Street • Malden, MA 02148 

T: 781-397-8788 • T: 781-397-8188 • F: 781 -397-6888 

www.allseasonstablerestaurant.com 

Heavey-Quinn Academy 

 of Irish Dance 
 

Classes available in Malden, Chelmsford, 

Westford, Acton and Roslindale 

 for children and adults. 

 

For info call 781-322-9043 
 

www.heaveyguinnirishdance.corn 

Compliments of 

 

TOWN LINE TEN PIN 

DORCHESTER MOTOR SALES 
Used Cars Bought and Sold 

Will Show Car In Malden/Medford Area 

35 Freeport Street 

Dorchester, Massachusetts 02122 

Bob Baker 

Club Member 

(617) 436-7820 

 

Our 40th Year 

 

ABLE VENDING CO. 

 

Video and Amusement Consultants 

Vending – Equipment 

 

919A Eastern Ave. 

Malden, MA 02148        Jim Mazzapica 

781 -321-4222               Brother Member 

mailto:billbrady@bradyrealtygroup.com
mailto:johobrady@bradyrealtygroop.com


Compliments of 

 

 

Kappy’s Fine Wine 

and Spirits 

 

 

Malden - Medford 

ROBINSON 

SERVICES 
CLEAN OUTS 

DUMPSTER SERVICE 

BOBCAT SERVICES 

 

781 —322—1 358 
BRIAN ROBINSON 

Law Office of Scott Lucey 

 

919A Eastern Avenue • Malden, MA 02148 

 

SCOTT LUCEY 

Attorney 

 

Real Estate • Estate Planning • insurance 

Law 

 

Tel: 781.253.0000 Fax: 781.253.0002 

Compliments of 

MALDEN CITY EMPLOYEES 

CREDIT UNION 
781-321-3480 

Compliments of 

Paul Donato and Family 

State Representative 

John Brewer’s Tavern 

 
Bill Honeycutt 

Proprietor 
 

39Main Street, Waltham MA 02453 

(781)894-9700 P - (781) 893-8912 F 

 

7 Highland Avenue, Malden MA 02148 

(781) 324-8800 P – (781) 324-8804 F 

 

bhoneycutt@johnbrewerstavern.com 

 

Compliments of 

 

 

Attorney Christopher G. 

Fallon 

and Family 

 

 

State Representative 

A.J. BRESLIN & SON 
FUNERAL DIRECTORS 

 

Preneed Planning Available 

Extensive Parking 

(781) 324-0486 
Family Owned & Operated Since 1919 

 610 Pleasant St. Malden 

at Medford Line Rt. 60 

J. SUMMERS CONSTRUCTION 

Licensed & Insured 

 

Carpentry - Decks 

Kitchens - Baths 

Snowplowing - Sanding 

 

(781) 324-8130 

 

Joe Summers, Brother Member 

Compliments of 

 

Steven Ultrino 

 
 

 City Councilor Ward 2 

T.F. MURPHY, FLORIST 
346 Highland Avenue 

Somerville, MA 

Telephone: 617-666-8050 

 Major Credit Cards Accepted 

HUGH O’NEILL’S 

 

Restaurant and Irish Pub 

 

45 Pleasant Street, Malden Center 

 

Excellent Menu for Lunch, Dinner, Brunch, Take-out 

Extensive Drink Selection and Friendly Service 

Available for Private Parties 

 

For info. 781 -338-9977 or www.hughoneills.com  

 

FRUIT BASKETS MADE TO ORDER 
PARTYPLATTER 

SPECIALISTS 
Commercial Street 

Malden, Massachusetts 
(781) 321-4020 

Compliments of 

 

Michael E. Drummey 
 

Brother Member 

(781) 322-0105 

 

 

Papa’s Bar & Grille 

 

Barbeque, Seafood and Italian Specialties 

Full Catering Services Available 
 
 

 

Bernie McGovern                     208 Highland Ave 
Owner                                      Malden, MA, 02148                                               

 

 

MALDEN TAXI 
 

Airport Service .- Courier Service 

 

(781) 322-5050 • (781) 324-5050 

 

Charge Accounts Welcome (781) 322-

9400 

 

24 Hour Dispatch Service 

 

Brother Member 

EDWIN C. LUCEY 

INSURANCE AGENCY 

 

919 Eastern Avenue, Malden, MA 02148 

 (781) 324-8050 • Fax: (781) 397-8050 

ROBINSON 

LANDSCAPING 

 

COMPLETE 

 

LAWN • YARD • MAINTENANCE • YEAR ROUND CLEAN UPS 

TREE WORK • CONSTRUCTION • SNOW PLOWING 
FULL RUBBISH REMOVAL SERVICES 

781-322-1358 

 

BRIAN ROBINSON 

ClubHeadSpeed Golf 
Full Service - All Makes and Models 

 

Daniel Tobin 
 

Member of Golf Clubmakers Association 

 Accredited Advanced Professional Club Maker 

 

18 Rear Cranes Court. Woburn, MA 01801 

Main: 617-899-0201 
www.clubheadspeed.net 

Compliments of 

 

Jim Nestor 

 

Ward 4 Councilor - MaIden 

Brother Member 



 


